
  

Monday Message 
June 24, 2024 

   

 

Dear all, 

As you likely recall, when we were navigating college operations during the pandemic, our safety 

protocols limited gatherings, and as a result we were not able to make our facilities available for 

community events or conferences. Since moving forward from pandemic-related restrictions, we have 

seen increased interest, from both inside and outside the institution, associated with hosting events, 

meetings, and conferences. This week, for example, women’s basketball, men’s basketball, tennis and 

track and field will be hosting camps, lessons, or tournaments. American Legion Baseball will have its 

tournament at Harris Field. As mentioned last week, a campus preview event for new fall 2024 students is 

scheduled on Thursday. Dr. Ken Wareham from the Division of Teacher Education and Mathematics will 

be hosting iSTEM, a professional development conference designed to educate teachers on how to teach 

STEM concepts through gamification and hands-on demonstrations. Drs. Rachel Jameton and Royal Toy 

will be leading 60 elementary students, fifteen middle and high school students, and four K-12 teachers 

for a weeklong program called “Camp Invention.” This is the sixth time in the last decade LC State has 

been a host site for this program. Camp Invention is focused on teaching kids how to brainstorm, design, 

and problem-solve creatively. 

Ultimately, our goal as we grow camps, clinics, and conferences, combined with our monthly summer 

concert series, is to broadly share the beauty and vibrancy of our campus all year long. 

Cynthia Pemberton, Ed.D. 

President   

 

Events 

Keep up on events and activities through the Campus Calendar. 

 

• July 17 – Summer Concert Series – The Summer Concert Series is returning! Come over to the 

SUB Amphitheatre from noon-1 p.m. on the following dates for a lunch time filled with awesome 

music, delicious food, and conversation with your friends and colleagues. Chili Blues and We All 

https://www.lcsc.edu/campus-calendar


Scream Ice Cream will be on campus for employees to purchase lunch and ice cream during all 

three performances. 

o July 17 – TJ Richardson 

o Aug. 7 – Rewind Rock Band 

 

Announcements  

• Employment Contracts: Faculty and professional staff annual employment contracts were sent 

on or before Friday, June 21. Please check your LC email for an email from RightSignature and 

sign your contract by June 30. If you have questions, please contact Human Resource Services 

at x2269.   

 

• Fire Reporting: Any instance of fire or explosion on state property must be reported to the State 

Fire Marshal’s office. This includes incidents involving buildings, equipment, and 

vehicles. Regardless of local fire department response and investigation, the State Fire Marshal 

is responsible to conduct their own investigation. Fires should be reported to Physical Plant at 

extension 2247 since they are the point of contact with the Fire Marshal’s office. 

 

• P-Card Shut Off: P-Cards were shut off on June 18 to facilitate year-end closing procedures. If 

you have an extenuating circumstance and need to use your P-Card after this date, please 

contact Purchasing at purch@lcsc.edu. P-Card users/managers are responsible for accessing 

Bank of America Works, and allocating and approving the transactions by end-of-day July 3 to 

ensure transactions post in FY24. 

 

• Police Training on Campus: Today, June 24, there is a police training in Clark Hall. There will 

be several patrol vehicles and officers in both patrol and SWAT uniforms. This walkthrough 

training is scheduled from noon-4:30 p.m. approximately. 

 

• Register for Welcome Fair: On Wednesday, Aug. 21, from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. LC State will 

welcome new and returning students to campus with the Welcome Fair. This year, the theme is 

“Welcome Back to the 90s!” So, don your best flannel, grab your Tamagotchi, and register now to 

reserve your spot. Registration for on-campus clubs, organizations, divisions, and departments is 

free. To make sure you aren’t charged for your booth or any extra tables you request, please use 

discount code Club24. Be there or be square! 

mailto:purch@lcsc.edu
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/urwfrka


• Single Sign-On Update: IT is pleased to announce the upcoming transition to the 

new WarriorHub Single Sign-On (SSO) on July 15. Please note that WarriorWeb will be 

unavailable on this date as new accounts are recreated. However, all other systems will remain 

accessible. For a preview of the new system, please watch this video. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding as we make this important transition to enhance our systems. 

Timeline of Events: 

▪ June 28: Students will receive an email detailing the transition timeline. 

▪ July 1: Students will receive an email with their new WarriorMail username, 

along with instructions on how to log in to their email for the first time. WarriorHub 

will be unavailable until July 16. We encourage students to log in before the July 

16 transition to ensure their account is ready for WarriorHub access. 

▪ July 1: Informational banners will be posted on Canvas, the LC State website, 

and WarriorWeb with details about the transition. 

▪ July 15: WarriorWeb will be down for the transition to the new WarriorHub SSO 

system. Faculty and staff whose WarriorWeb accounts do not match their 

@lcsc.edu email addresses will receive new WarriorWeb usernames to align with 

their @lcsc.edu accounts. 

▪ July 16: Students will use their WarriorMail accounts to log in to the new 

WarriorHub portal to access WarriorWeb, Canvas, and other systems listed on 

the SSO page. Direct login to each system will also be available using 

WarriorMail accounts. 

Key Changes After the Transition: 

▪ Students will no longer be able to use their old accounts to access any systems 

listed on the SSO page. 

▪ Students will be required to enroll in Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) and set a 

recovery account during their first login. 

▪ Official email communications will be sent to the “@students.lcstate.edu” domain, 

replacing the old “@lcmail.lcsc.edu” domain. 

▪ LC State employees will need to update their personal address books and 

distribution lists to reflect students' new email addresses. 

▪ Faculty and staff will use their @lcsc.edu accounts to log into WarriorWeb, 

Canvas, and other systems listed on the SSO page. 

 

https://www.lcsc.edu/warriorhub
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Uf7xoGqL12M
https://www.lcsc.edu/it/sso
https://www.lcsc.edu/it/sso


• Summer Hours: Summer hours will be in effect May 13-Aug. 2. See intranet for details. The 

holiday schedule has also been updated and is on the intranet. 

 

• Song for the Week: “Hot Fun in the Summertime” by Sly and the Family Stone 

  

 

https://youtu.be/ATHEDskhI84
https://www.lcsc.edu/

